

THE SECRETARY OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES WASHINGTON, D.C. 20201

MAY 1 7 2007

Paul L. Ziemer, Ph.D. Chairman Advisory Board on Radiation and Worker Health 4676 Columbia Parkway, Mailstop C-46 Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

Dear Dr. Ziemer:

Thank you for your letter on behalf of the Advisory Board on Radiation and Worker Health (the Board) regarding a report on the Board's independent review of radiation dose reconstructions completed by the National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health (NIOSH), as required by the Energy Employees Occupational Illness Compensation Program Act of 2000.

I appreciate receiving the Board's summary report and conclusions based on an audit of 40 dose reconstruction reports. I have forwarded the Board's report to NIOSH for review and consideration as they continue to improve this program.

Again, I appreciate the Board's diligent efforts, commitment, and thoughtful advice. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Whichael O. Leavitt